


Deanery Synod Report to APCM 2023
Each church within the Parish may elect two members to serve on Deanery Synod. However, the Deanery Synod did not meet in 20232022. It has however resumed business in 2024 2023 and its activities will be reported to the 2024 APCM. 
In addition to this, one member of the PCC, Neal Harvey, serves on both the Deanery Synod, and was elected by the Deanery Synod to serve on the Diocesan Synod.

Charles Esdale
Secretary to PCC, 5th May 20243
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